
From: alison fenwick <> 
Sent: 27 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: neighbourhood plan 
 
I fully support the Amos Project and it's aim to turn the old dairy site into a 
development that will enhance and benefit Totnes. 
 
We have been campaigning for this for years - please help it to happen. 
 

- Alison Fenwick 


